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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Monica Anderson <monica.marie.anderson@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 3:34 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Barb Brekke
Subject: 1915 E Ivy
Attachments: 2020.06.22 Hulke letter to M. Moermond.pdf; 2020-06-19.pdf; 1915 Ivy Ave St Paul MN 

Inspection Fee-Deposit.pdf

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
 
6/22/2020 
 
Dear Ms. Marcia Moermond, 
Last week I spoke to Ms. Mai Vang regarding an extension of time to comply with the items in the June 12, 2020 letter. 
Ms. Mai Vang was helpful in sending me the Application for Compliance Inspection. 
My brother, Michael Hulke, has been removing items from the 1915 E Ivy property. On June 23,2020, he will be receiving 
help from the company, Junk King to clear out the property. Junk King has estimated that this job should be completed 
by the end of the week. 
A key lock box has been purchased and will be installed by end of this week. 
Barbara Brekke, the estate attorney, has responded to your request  regarding Probate questions. 
I have completed And mailed the Application for Compliance Inspection Along with a check for the Residential Single 
Family Fee and the $5,000.00 Performance Deposit. 
I am attaching copies of the following documents for your file: 
Signed contract with Junk King 
Signed Application 
Check # 2202 
Letter from Barbara Brekke regarding the probate of the Agnes M Hulke Estate 
I will make myself available June 23, 2020 from 9:00 - 10:00 am. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Monica Anderson 
Co-Personal Representative of Agnes M Hulke Estate 
 
  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


